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GREEN BAY - Volunteers Needed for ASPIRO’s 23rd Annual Phonathon on:

  

Monday, February 23 & Tuesday, February 24

  

We need approximately 15 more callers each evening.

  

(You can volunteer one or both nights)!

  

The Phonathon will be held at ASPIRO-1673 Dousman Street.

  

A brief training session & food will be served between 5:15 pm & 5:45 pm.

  

Calls will be placed from 5:45 pm until approx. 8:00 p.m.

  

To add some fun to the evening…

  

If you successfully secure 10 phone pledges your name will be entered into a drawing for door
prizes!

  

If you have any questions or would like to volunteer contact:
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Sheri Sorenson (920) 593-4348 or email ssorenson@aspiroinc.org .
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